October 21, 2024

Meeting number 915 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:04 PM on Monday, October 21, 2024, by
President Gary Weidenborner. Eighteen members and no guests were present.

Members enjoyed a dish-to-pass lunch. They also checked out the books in the exchange. Any books left will be donated
to the library.

Then President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:39 PM.
Secretary’s Report: The minutes from the October 7, 2024 meeting were read and approved.
Treasurer’s Report: As of October 21, 2024, there is $476.09 in the Treasury. This includes $21 for the 50/50 raffle.
Birthdays: None
Anniversaries: None
Sunshine Report: No update
Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner
e At the meeting on November 4, a representative from Bus America Group Tours will share information about
upcoming trips.
e At the November 4™ meeting, members will sign up to bring a dish to our Thanksgiving meal on November 18™.
Ruth and Gary Weidenborner will roast the turkey and prepare the gravy.
e Marie Sargent, Ruthel VanAmburg, and Kathy Wagner will bring dessert to the next meeting which is a bring-
your-own-sandwich lunch.
Old Business: None
New Business:
Members should expect a representative from the Rotary at the next meeting to request our support of their Annual
Children’s party.
At the next meeting, members will decide where to hold the Christmas Celebration. Rita Messersmith will check with
Eddie O’Briens to see if they still host private events since they no longer have a separate room. Ruthel VanAmburg will
check with Jack’s Kitchen in Shortsville to see if they would host the celebration and the requirements. Kathy Wagner will

check with Cheap Charlie’s in Bloomfield for their current menu options and availability.

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:
e Residents of Farmington can dump leaves and branches at the Town site on Hook Road any time.
e On 10/26, the Town will host a Halloween Trick or Treat event at the Town Hall Park.

50/50 Raffle: Karen Stratton won $9.50 in the 50/50 Raffle.

There will be no dominos after the meeting.

Kathy Wagner shared a joke.

President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting about 1:00 PM.
After the meeting, members played Bingo for cash.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kathy Wagner, Secretary
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